
To:             HONORABLE MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL. 

 
FROM:         Dave Maroney, City Administrator. 

SUBJECT:   Industrial Park Land Sale. 

DATE:          November 1, 2019. 

 

BACKGROUND. 

 

On October 15th I provided a general overview to the City Council about an economic 

development project that the Economic Development Authority (EDA) has been pursuing 

- further details accompany this Memorandum. Please review the materials and let me 

know if you have any questions and/or need further clarification relating to the project 

itself or the proposed public financing that the EDA is recommending and seeking your 

approval for. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION. 

 

To proceed, I am requesting your consent and authorization to: (1) secure professional 

assistance to prepare and process a Tax Increment Financing Plan to induce and facilitate 

development of Carstensen Trucking on Lot 3 Block One, Business Park North (PID 

52.110.0030); and (2) draft an agreement to authorize a reduction to the Water Access 

Charge (WAC) from $30,010 (6-inch) to $5,600 and the Sewer Access Charge (SAC) 

from $9,800 (6-inch) to $5,600 with the total reduction of $28,610 secured by and subject 

to a five (5) year forgivable loan as recommended by the EDA. 










